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20 April 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

Welcome back to the Summer Term at Farnborough.  It is lovely to see the sun making an appearance for 

us too. We are very much looking forward to a full term with the children in school.   

Before we broke up we sent out information regarding a number of activities and events taking place this 

term.  Please find below a brief reminder of the different events taking place this week.   

 

 

Reading ‘Bookworm’ Challenge 

Your child should have now received their grid to start their reading challenge. This will give 

the children the opportunity to achieve a bronze, silver and gold ‘bookworm badge before we 

break up for the summer.     The children have to read consecutively for 30 days to achieve a 

‘Bronze’ badge, 60 consecutive days to achieve a ‘Silver’ badge and 90 days to achieve a 

‘Gold’ reading badge.   If you could sign/initial each day and email a photo of the grid when your child has 

read 30, 60 and 90 consecutive days to the class learning email addresses. Your child will be given their 

reading badges in achievement assembly. 
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Earth Day 2021 

 

On Thursday 22 April we will be celebrating Earth Day. During the day, we will be considering the importance 

of our Earth and how we can protect and celebrate our planet.  

On this day, we will be focussing on lots of different ways in which to improve our local area and environment.  

One of the ways to protect our planet is to clean up our public spaces so we are suggesting that the could 

children, (with the supervision of an adult), start the day by collecting litter, using gloves and if needed a non-

plastic carrier, on the way to school to make our community cleaner.   We know that lots of families have 

started to do this over the Lockdown period and that many of our children are passionate about collecting 

litter that has blown onto our field, therefore we thought that this be a nice way to start Earth Day at 

Farnborough.  

We will also be carrying out lots of planting at school to help protect our pollinators so we would be grateful 

for any donations of spare seeds, flowering plants or pots for our classes to use that you may have.   

Earth day will be an own clothes day as the children will be doing lots of gardening and planting on the school 

grounds.  If your child has gardening/outdoor gloves/small gardening forks available, please could 

your child bring them in. 

 

St Georges Day 

In celebration of St Georges Day on Friday 23 April 2021 the children are invited to wear their uniforms i.e. 

Scouts, Girl Guides, Rainbows, Beavers, Cubs etc. to school if they attend these clubs. We look forward to 

celebrating the day with the children. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Angela James 

Head Teacher 
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